
            Merry Christmas & 
            Happy New Year

Lorem Ipsum

Dear Family and Friends,

Another year with COVID, so No TRAVELS, No REUNIONS and No CELEBRATIONS except 
for some visitors and family members, including Ed’s cousin Craig Campbell, wife and kids.(pictured
on page 4) who stopped by to see me. My Levy family was around with calls and homemade soups 
and desserts and gatherings.  My Ramsey family and my Ramirez families called, and Doug Ramsey 
kept me going with his nightly phone calls. My Beverly Hills School District colleagues connected 
as well, as did longtime friends like Sister Sue Greenblatt who is a widow like me, as well as my as well, as did longtime friends like Sister Sue Greenblatt who is a widow like me, as well as my 
sister-in-law Adriana Ramirez, who lost my brother Paul in October 2021. Despite those terrible 
losses, I survived another year of COVID. Hopefully, life for all of us will be better next year.

My BEST accomplishment aside from promoting our book, TAKING FLIGHT: THE NADINE 
RAMSEY STORY, was working on the documentary with Vanilla Fire Productions. Filming and 
interviews of Lisa Taylor, Director of the WASP Museum, together with Sarah Rickman, author 
and authority on the WASP, and Ed. Ramsey Jr. as well as interviews with MG Jeannie Leavitt, 
USAF who wrote the FOREWORD to our book and my co-authoUSAF who wrote the FOREWORD to our book and my co-author, Tricia Aurand, Terry Rinehart
(whose mother was Nadine’s commander in the Ferrying Command in Long Beach) as well as 
Erin Miller, granddaughter of Elaine D. Harmon, who was the first WASP buried in Arlington after 
Congress passed the law on May 20, 2016. Her crusade is described in her book, “FINAL FLIGHT, 
FINAL FIGHT.” I will keep you posted on the progress of the documentary. I also learned from
the University Press of Kansas that our book will be reprinted in paperback.

One notable and exciting event was the re-opening of the Oklahoma Military Academy Museum
in Claremore, Oklahoma, which features Edin Claremore, Oklahoma, which features Ed’s display and collection. See photos of the redesigned 
display and photos of the Ramsey, Ramirez and Levy families on the following pages.

I wish you all a wonderful Thanksgiving and a healthy and happy Christmas and New Year!
REMEMBER THOSE WHO WILL NOT BE AT YOUR DINNER TABLE LIKE MY HUSBAND, 
Col. Edwin P. Ramsey, 26th Cavalry PS and my brother, Paul Victor Ramirez.They remain

in my HEART and MIND forever. 

God’s Blessings to all and a HAPPY 
HANUKKAH, MERRY CHRISTMAS and 
HAPPY NEW YEAR. Hope to see you in
2023!   Love and prayers,  

                   Raqui(l-r) Doug, Raqui and 
Bob at Easter



OMA Opens Ramsey Display

In September 2022, OMA Museum launched a 
new display about alumnus, Col. Ed Ramsey

 Paintings on silk of Ed Ramsey and Gen. Douglas MacArthur

Painting of Ramsey’s “LAST CAVALRY CHARGE” (above 
display case) donated by Richard and Shelly Kale



Family Photos

Logan and Amelia Ramsey

James, Stannie and Marley Ramsey visit Raqui in LA

Raqui and Marley pose with book and documentary 
poster of “Taking Flight” about Nadine Ramsey

Raqui with Marley holding WASP Nadine Ramsey’s 
Congressional Gold Medal



Janine Ramseywith grand-daughter Alana

More Family Photos

Above: Nephew Daniel and Amy 
Ramirez with daughter Olivia and 
son Cristian. Right: Raqui
celebrates Grandparents Day 
with Mel and Paula Levy, grandson Seth, his parents 
Josh and Ruth, and Ruth’s mother Annette (far left) 

Ed and Nadine’s cousin Craig Campbell (front) visiting 
Raqui with (l-r) son Stephen, daughter Emily, Craig’s wife 
Mary, Raqui, Craig’s brother Jim and sister-in-law Renee
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